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F. CYRIL JAMES BUILDING COLIN M. McDOUGALL GLENN B. HIGGINBOTHAM
(514) 392-5357 NATHAN MOSS

McGILL UNIVERSITY

March 29, 1976

Mrs. Lois Winslow-Spragge
2 Parkside Place

Montreal, Que. H3H 1A8
Dear Mrs. Winslow-Spragge:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your cheque of
$200.00 as a donation to the University Archives.

The official receipt of the University is enclosed,
in duplicate, with our deep appreciation and warmest thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary-General.
/wp

encl.
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